
RIHousing 
 
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING AND PUBLIC REVIEW PERIOD 
REGARDING RIHOUSING’S HOUSING CHOICE VOUCHER PROGRAM 
(HCVP) DRAFT PHA ANNUAL PLAN FOR FY 2020 
 
AT: 
 
RIHousing 
44 Washington Street 
Providence, Rhode Island 02903 
Monday, March 9 AT 9:00 A.M. 
 
In accordance with RIHousing’s agreement with the Department of Housing and Urban 
Development (HUD), RIHousing will hold a public hearing prior to finalizing its FY 2020 
Public Housing Authority (PHA) Annual Plan. This plan provides details about proposed 
activities of RIHousing that will commence July 1, 2020. 
 
RIHousing’s draft PHA Annual Plan and Five (5) Year Plan is available on RIHousing’s 
Website at: www.rihousing.com. Additionally, RIHousing will make the document available 
by mail upon request or provide an in-person appointment for viewing. Please call 
RIHousing’s Division of Leased Housing and Rental Services at (401) 429-1445 between the 
hours of 8:30 a.m. and 5:00 p.m. Monday through Friday to make such a request. 
 
RIHousing will accept written comments until the date of the public hearing. Please address 
written comments to: 
 
RIHousing 
Jessica Mowry, Assistant Director of Leased Housing and Rental Services 
44 Washington Street  
Providence, Rhode Island 02903 
Jmowry@rihousing.com 
 
If you require an accommodation in order to participate in this process (e.g., materials in 
large print, interpretation services), please contact RIHousing at (401) 277-1564 or by email 
to jmowry@rihousing.com. 
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